Hockenheim 01 – 02 – 03 - September 2023



From: Trevor Williams, Race Director

To: Stewards of The Meeting Date: 1st September 2023

Subject: Race Director's Report Nr. 1

The briefing for the Event was delivered to all drivers on Friday 1st September 2023 to all entered Drivers and Team Managers.

The Clerk of the Course confirmed that the Circuit has been prepared in accordance with the Circuit Licence prior to the first Official Practice Session.

The Chief Medical Officer confirmed that the Event is staffed in accordance with the Circuit Licence prior to the first Official Practice Session.

The Extrication Exercise was carried out to the satisfaction of the Chief Medical Officer on 1st September 2023.

Safety car procedures have been discussed and agreed with the Clerk of the Course.

The safety car driver has been briefed by the Race Director.

Trevor Williams Race Director Issued: 09:30

Date 2nd September 2023











